
Welcome to the Economics M.Sc. / IWG M.A.! 

 
We, Hannah, Max and Charlotte, are your student representatives and offer support to all 

Master’s students in Economics and IWG. We help you with questions and problems 

concerning your studies and mediate between students and teachers. 

 

If you have any issues or recommendations how to improve the course, you can contact us 

any time via email : max.funke@uni-bayreuth.de, hannah.zeller@uni-bayreuth.de and 

charlotte.rehling@uni-bayreuth.de.  

 

Any further information can also be found on our websites: 

https://www.iwg.uni-bayreuth.de/de/studium/Studierendenvertretung/index.php and 

https://www.econmsc.uni-bayreuth.de/en/Current-Students/Student-

Representatives/index.html.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
As every semester, we would like to offer the possibility of joining a WhatsApp group for the 

Master’s IWG and Economics freshers 2022, in which questions can be answered more easily 

and faster. Furthermore, it’s a good opportunity for you to get in contact with your fellow 

colleagues. Some students from the “vub” (The economic association of Bayreuth) are also in 

this group to help you find your way around. 

 

You can find the group via this link: 

https://chat.whatsapp.com/HhpF84U343P22QkXvzeBXG  

 

Moreover, we would like to welcome you to the first Master-Stammtisch of the semester on 

Saturday, the 15th of October at 8pm in Lamperie (Friedrichstraße). It’s a great chance to 

get to know some fellow students and we’re sure to have a fun evening. It would be great, if 

you could let us know in advance (e.g. in the WhatsApp group), if you want to join, as we must 

do the reservation. 

 

Throughout the semester we usually organize some “Stammtische” and “Running Dinners”, 

where we met for a delicious self-made three-course dinner. We’re looking forward to these 

events and we already look forward to meet all of you! 

 

Stay safe and stay healthy! 

 

All the best and good luck with your first semester in Bayreuth! 

Hannah, Max and Charlotte  

 

Hannah Zeller 

 

Max Funke 

 

Charlotte Rehling 
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